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Dear Parish Family,

The past fiscal year has been one marked by rapid changes and adaptations. I am proud
of the way our parish adapted to all of the challenges brought on by this global pandemic.
My heartfelt gratitude goes out to each one of you who helped our community through
your generosity of time, talent, and treasure. 

This year, our parish was given an incredible gift: 20 relics that will join our own collection
of relics here on campus. These relics - including St. Peter, St. Mary Magdalene,  St.
Francis, and the Wood of the True Cross - will create a dynamic atmosphere of prayer in
our new chapel. Thank you to all of the parishioners who worked and prayed so diligently
to make this miracle come true. 

Those relics will be housed in the new Our Lady of the Angels Chapel, which officially
began construction this year. By this time next year, we'll have an additional space on our
campus for weddings, funerals, baptisms, and to grow in communion with the Lord. 

I'm proud of the way St. Anthony's adjusted as many were forced to pray the Mass online
and engage with the church virtually during the past year. Our online live-streaming Mass
was one of the most viewed in the country, streaming in over 30 countries, all 50 states,
and in 21 cities in Mexico. 

As many of you know by now, this is my final annual report as pastor of St. Anthony of
Padua. I have been transferred to the position of Vicar for Clergy for the Archdiocese of
Galveston-Houston. St. Anthony’s will hold a special place in my heart and know that I will
still be a part of our parish family. I am proud of the ways God has worked through you
these past 14 years. Always know of my prayers and gratitude for you. 

Yours In Christ, 

Pastor of St. Anthony's, 2007 - 2021
Fr. Tom Rafferty
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$12.04

$11.71

$11.27

$9.76
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Average 

Weekly Gift

Registered

Families

Average Offertory 

Giving 2018-2021

6,904

7,267

7,755

7,972

The Horizon Campaign began with $823,000 in savings from the Greater

Glory of God Campaign

Together, we gathered $6,890,000 in pledges from 1,275 donors (as of

8/31/21)

So far, $3,944,000 has been collected on those pledges (as of 8/31/21)

The Our Lady of the Angels Chapel is estimated to cost $6,500,000

Our parish pledged $2,600,000 to the Archdiocesan Ignite Campaign,    

 of which $814,000 has already been paid

While the $6.5 million budget builds a serviceably furnished chapel, there

will be opportunities for commemorative gifting to the chapel and reliquary

to allow the Our Lady of the Angels worship space to be an even more

beautiful, prayerful and holy site for our parishioners and pilgrims to enjoy. 

 Please email horizon@ap.church for more information on how you can help

support that initiative.

HORIZON CAMPAIGN UPDATE



K-12TH GRADE FAITH FORMATION SERVED OVER 3,000

STUDENTS

ST. ANTHONY'S BREAD SERVED 1,391,496 MEALS 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PROVIDED ASSISTANCE TO 1,788 FAMILIES

200 INFANTS WERE BAPTIZED, 550 TEENS WERE CONFIRMED,

AND 43 COUPLES ENTERED INTO HOLY MATRIMONY

OUR CATHOLIC SCHOOL HELPED 462 DOLPHINS GROW

ACADEMICALLY, SPIRITUALLY, AND SOCIALLY

MASS AT ST. ANTHONY'S WAS VIEWED 95,855 TIMES ONLINE
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OUR PARISH BY NUMBERS IN 2020-2021:


